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We	are	very	proud	to	present	the
ENGINEERING	FOR	THE	FUTURE	Class	of	2021

The	ENG4F	(Engineering	for	the	Future)	is	a	Global	Internship	Program,	part	of
Logoplaste's	commitment	to	help	talented	young	graduates	have	access	to
state	of	the	art	production	processes,	fully	automated	lines,	optimized	efficiency
at	all	levels	and	innovation	as	part	of	the	company’s	culture,	DNA	and	daily
routines.

This	year	we	welcome	3	interns:	

Andrew	Lamberjack	-	USA
Damian	Hasterok	-	Poland
Thomas	Ward	-	USA

Today,	we	meet	Damian,	who	will	be	working	alognside	our	Polish	Plants:	

"My	objective	is	to	learn	how	to	manage	an	innovative	business	and	compete	in
the	rapidly	expanding,	and	ever	changing,	market.		I	know	this	journey	will	kick-
off	my	career	and	I	hope	to	contribute	to	the	company's	success	with	creative,
responsible	and	effective	work."

WANT	TO	JUMP	START	YOUR	CAREER?	
THEN	DO	IT	WIHT	US

Coming	up	next:	meet	Andrew	and	Thomas	in	the	USA	Program

email	us	to	learn	more

mailto:communication@logoplaste.com



